

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Request to Amend License Agreement with Canadian Pacific Rail for West Central Multi Use Corridor

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the license agreement with Canadian Pacific Rail be amended to accommodate the expansion of the West Central Multi-Use Corridor as outlined in this report; and
- 2. That the City Solicitor be requested to amend the agreement and that His Worship the Mayor and the City Clerk be authorized to execute the agreement under the Corporate Seal.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on April 12, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

April 12, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction was provided.